
SPECIAL ANNOUNCEMENT 

According to Executive Order No. 202.39 absentee ballots for the annual school budget 

vote and election may be received by mail until 5:00 p.m. on June 16, 2020.  Hand 

delivered ballots may be accepted until 5:00 p.m. on June 9, 2020. After June 9 

absentee ballots will only be accepted by mail and will not be accepted or counted if 

delivered by hand. 


